
 

HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA 

NAIROBI 

***** 

NOTIFICATION 

The High Commission of India, will be organizing an Open 
House session on May 1st, 2019 (Wednesday) from 1130 to 1230 hrs 
for the benefit of the members of Diaspora in Conference Room, High 
Commission of India, Jeevan Bharati Building, Harambee Avenue, 
Nairobi. Please make use of this opportunity to interact freely with 

the High Commissioner.  

Interested persons may send their details in the following 

format to openhouse.hcinairobi@gmail.com.  

Name Passport/OCI 
Number 

Contact Details 
(Telephone No. 

Email Address) 

Brief description 
of Issue 

    

 

***** 

[Nairobi, 24 April 2019] 


